[ am Rose Crosthwaite. My family have lived in- Stamford
Cottages for over 50 years and it is my home.

You will see on the Applicant’s drawing that it is the nearest house to
the development.

It is acknowledged in the Application that the sunlight and daylight
will be seriously affected to 5 of our windows, namely living/family
rooms and bedrooms by the Walkway.

It is deemed as having an UNACCEPTABLE and HARMFUL impact by
The RBK&C.

This has been brought to the attention of the LBHF officers by the
RBKC officers in their TWO formal letters of objection, the latest
dated December 19th 2016.

[ would urge the Committee to request the applicants to look again at
the unsuitable siting of the walkway so as not to cause this harmful
and unacceptable sense of enclosure.





